
  

   
   

  
         

     
          

                 

   
      

   
    

  

                              

    

                           

   

 

 

  

   
 

  
 

  
    

OFG 00010103-0001

To: Wayne Reid[Wayne.Reid@ofgem.gov.uk]
From: Teri Clifton
Sent: 2015-1044T10:46:38Z
Importance: Normal
Subject: Re: NDRHI NI[OFFICIAL ]
Received: 2015-10-14T10:46:39Z

Yes sounds good I’ve sent last qtr figures to them should be able to ctch up tomorrow

From: Wayne Reid
Sent: Wednesday, October 14, 2015 11:31 AM 
To: Teri Clifton
Subje~: NDRHI NI[OFFICIAL ]

Hello Teri

I am due to have a meeting with Ali Iqbal today. I requested this as it seems the IT costs for NI is due to be much higher than the£14,000

we have budgeted for.

I won’t change the forecast just yet. Perhaps when you are back in the office we can discuss how much of this DETI knows, and how you

wish to proceed.

Thanks

Wayne

Wayne Reid

Finance Business ParLner
Commercial
9 Millbank
London
SWIP 3GE
Tel: 020 3263 9733
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